
 

 

CELL PHONE POLICY 
 

The Woodward Public Library allows cell phone access to patrons and meeting room attendees.  

Cell phones must be on vibrate while in the library as to not disturb other patrons.  Texting 

within the library is prefered, although if a group is using the meeting room, the group can 

decide whether to permit voice use of a cell phone.  The meeting room door must be closed if 

voice usage is permitted by the attendees.  Voice usage with in the library is at the discretion of 

the librarian.  Free access to cell phone charging is available. 
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